From: Legal Practice Council < Legal Practice Council@lpc.org.za>

Date: Thursday, 18 January 2024 at 09:31

To:

Subject: KwaZulu Natal Office closed due to inclement weather in the province

Dear Legal Practitioners,

Please note that the KwaZulu Natal Provincial Office is closed until further notice, due to inclement weather. Our staff is working remotely and may be contacted by email.

Queries can be sent to infokzn@lpc.org.za

Kind regards

Legal Practice Council



The information in this message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this message by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying or distribution of the message, or any action or omission taken by you in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. Please contact the sender immediately if you received this message in error.